BILL 115
HURTS
SCHOOLS

‘ U PE Canadian Union
of Public Employees

Dear parents,

We're your local school board support staff, including education
assistants, custodians and school secretaries. We're proud to
make our schools places where students can thrive and succeed.

Like all workers, we have a democratic right to collectively If you care about
bargain contracts with our employer - our school board. our schools, as we

Right now, the Liberal government’s legislation, Bill 115, do, please contact:
makes that almost impossible. The government has created _
a crisis by setting an arbitrary deadline of December 31 before the Premier at

imposing contracts. correspondence.
With your help we can avoid a strike. premier.gov.on.ca

We want a fair agreement that works for workers, the school
board, and students. We need the government to back off this
deadline, and let us negotiate.

and the Minister
of Education at
minister.

Thank-you for your support edu@ontario.ca
YOUR LOCAL SCHOOL BOARD SUPPORT STAFF




